
January 6, 2025 

 

The Marion township board of zoning appeals held its regularly scheduled meeting on January 6, 2025.  

   

Members present for the meeting were Charles Hall, Todd Hunt, Cindy Rinker, and Michael Stewart.  

 

Vice-chairman Stewart asked for the reading of the November 2024, meeting minutes as there was no meeting in 

December.  Cindy Rinker made a motion to accept the minutes as read and Todd Hunt seconded the motion.  The 

minutes were approved as read.   

 

Communications:  None received.   

 

Old Business:  None discussed.  

 

New Business:  Mr. McCleary advised a possible conditional use permit for property on North Main Street may be 

coming.  

 

Ms. Rinker nominated Michael Stewart to be Chairperson for the year 2025. Her motion was seconded by Todd Hunt.  

Roll call vote taken and all voted “yes”, motion carried. Todd Hunt made a motion to nominate Cindy Rinker as Vice-

Chairperson for the year 2025. His motion was seconded by Charles Hall. Roll call vote taken and all voted “yes”, motion 

carried.  

 

Other Business:  None discussed. 

 

As there was no other business to discuss, Cindy Rinker made a motion to adjourn the meeting, and Todd Hunt 

seconded the motion.   

 

The next meeting is scheduled for February 3, 2025, at 7:00 p.m.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer Sidle 

Secretary 

 


